
The wasps have 
made their 

presence known at 
SPS! Please 

remember to put 
ALL your garbage 
in the garbage can 

when you are 
having your snack 
at recess time.

Thank you to 
everyone who signed 

up for Safety 
Patrol this year. 
They are doing a 
great job so far!

Halloween falls on a Tuesday 
this year, which is also a 

Kindergarten and 
Prekindergarten day.

Students are welcome to 
change into their costumes for 

the afternoon for some 
Halloween fun. We ask that 

parents remind their children 
that there are students as 

young as 3 years old at SPS. 
Please save your scary 

costumes for after school.

Student Safety
We would like to thank all our students and 

families for using the crosswalks around the 

school. Students have been instructed to no 

longer walk through the staff parking lot to 

get to buses or to parent vehicles. This is to 

keep our students safe and to prevent further 

damage to staff vehicles. Students are asked 

to please use the crosswalks at the office 

doors, or the gym doors to get to their parent 

vehicles. If students are on the bus, they are 

to walk through the playground and over to 

the gate where the bus supervisor will be 

waiting for them. Students who are not riding 

the bus will be dismissed at 3:24 pm with the 

town students. Thank you for helping to 

alleviate some of the congestion around the 

school and in helping to keep our school 

families safe.

Thank you to 

everyone for 

contacting the 

school if your 

child will be 

absent. This 

communication is 

very much 

appreciated.

Thank you to all 

the families who 

attended the 

muffin morning 

this week and 

for donating to 

Toonies for 

Terry last week!

Lunch hour is a very busy time at SPS. 

We would like to remind families that all 

town students who are able, are asked 

to please go home for lunch. This will 

help with noon hour supervision and will 

give students a break.



Chinook School Division has created a Guest 

Rider Consent Form for any occasion in which a 

student is riding a bus that they do not normally 

ride. This form is important for schools and bus 

drivers to have in case of emergency.

On school days, the only passengers to ride on a 

scheduled bus are K-12 students who attend a 

school in the Division, and who ordinarily ride that 

bus to reach their school. This form must be 

submitted if a child is riding a bus other than their 

ordinary bus, or if a town student wishes to go 

home on the bus with a rural student.

Both the Host Parent and the Guest Parent must 

complete the Google form or contact the school 

office to request a Guest Rider form be 

completed.

Below is a link to the Google Form as well as 

contact information for Mrs. Cote. Please be 

advised that 1-2 days notice is preferred.

Guest Rider Consent Form

306-297-2751

gcote62@chinooksd.ca

Bus Driver Appreciation Day is on Tuesday, October 17th. Please be sure to 
thank your bus driver for all they do for you during the school year.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdgFGxhGHyNZK8DvcE4-DWOVH9b0TGpYvuEwR7paFwYR7x81g/viewform?usp=sf_link
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